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28.11.2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

St Mary’s Church Visit 

 

On Friday, 21st December, the whole school (Reception – Year 6) will be going to 

St Mary’s church for our yearly Christmas carol concert. 

 

This will start at 10.00am; the children will walk to the church, leaving Thirsk 

Community Primary at approximately 9.15am onwards. 

 

Please ensure your child has weather appropriate clothing, sturdy shoes and a 

warm coat. 

 

Please also ensure that your child has any medication that they may require i.e. 

inhaler. 

 

Please complete the slip below authorising your child to go on the visit. We would 

appreciate parent helpers for this event. 

 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr R. Chandler 

Headteacher. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

St Mary’s Church Christmas Carol Concert 

 
I would like / would not like my child ...................................................................................... 

in class ………………………………….. to attend the St Mary’s Christmas Carol Concert. 

 

I am/ am not able to help with this event,  

 
I am able to walk from school                                       I will meet the children at the church 

 

Signed .......................................................(Parent/Guardian) Date ………………………… 


